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Apex Legends: Pathfinder's Quest (Lore Book) Respawn
Entertainment 2021-02-02 Explore the world of the hit
game through the eyes of the lovable robot, Pathfinder,
as he chronicles his journey throughout the various
environs of the Outlands to interview his fellow Legends
-- all in the hope of finally locating his mysterious
creator. The rich history of Apex Legends is explained
by the characters that helped to shape it, as are their
unique bonds of competition and camaraderie.
50 Things to See with a Telescope - Kids John A Read
2017-07-20 From the author of the bestselling book 50
Things to See with a Small Telescope, this colorful
edition explores the constellations with young readers,
guiding them to dozens of galaxies, nebulae, and star
clusters. Every page features a helpful "telescope
view," showing exactly how objects appear through a
small telescope or binoculars. While a member of the
Mount Diablo Astronomical Society in California, John
Read taught thousands of students how to use telescopes
and explore the night sky. Now, he's sharing this
knowledge with you! Even without a telescope, this
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introduction to the night sky is essential for every
child's collection.
Playing with the Past Matthew Wilhelm Kapell 2013-10-24
Game Studies is a rapidly growing area of contemporary
scholarship, yet volumes in the area have tended to
focus on more general issues. With Playing with the
Past, game studies is taken to the next level by
offering a specific and detailed analysis of one area of
digital game play -- the representation of history. The
collection focuses on the ways in which gamers engage
with, play with, recreate, subvert, reverse and direct
the historical past, and what effect this has on the
ways in which we go about constructing the present or
imagining a future. What can World War Two strategy
games teach us about the reality of this complex and
multifaceted period? Do the possibilities of playing
with the past change the way we understand history? If
we embody a colonialist's perspective to conquer
'primitive' tribes in Colonization, does this privilege
a distinct way of viewing history as benevolent
intervention over imperialist expansion? The fusion of
these two fields allows the editors to pose new
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questions about the ways in which gamers interact with
their game worlds. Drawing these threads together, the
collection concludes by asking whether digital games which represent history or historical change - alter the
way we, today, understand history itself.
Physics John H. Saxon, Jr. 1995-05 Physics is equally
appropriate for average and gifted students. The entire
program is based on introducing a topic to a student and
then allowing them to build upon that concept as they
learn new ones. Topics are gradually increased in
complexity and practiced every day, providing the time
required for concepts to become totally familiar.
Includes: Student Textbook (Hardcover) 100 Lessons
Appendix with selected tables Periodic Table of the
Elements Answers to odd-numbered problems Homeschool
Packet With Test Forms 25 Test Forms for homeschooling
Answer Key to odd-numbered Textbook Problem Sets Answer
Key to all homeschool Tests
Warhammer Fantasy Roleplay Character Record Pack Chris
Pramas 2005 "Warhammer fantasy roleplay is a complete
game. All you need to play is this book, some dice, and
a group of friends."--Cover back.
Drawing and Painting Fantasy Figures Finlay Cowan
2004-12 There are over 50 stunning examples featured,
offering inspiration and guidance to aspiring fantasy
artists.
Student Solutions Manual with Study Guide John Jewett
2010-05-27
Social Marketing in Action Debra Z. Basil 2019-05-24
This textbook provides students with real-world social
marketing case studies from different countries and
regions around the world, taking learners from classroom
theory to practice. The primary objective is to clearly
portray to students distinct, identifiable steps that
are essential for successful social marketing campaigns.
Core social marketing practices are applied to each case
to help students master social marketing principles and
apply them to their own real world social marketing
activities in order to affect positive social change.
This textbook first provides the tools necessary to
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understand the effective applica- tion of social
marketing, and then offers 24 case studies exemplifying
effective social marketing efforts from all around the
world. Specifically, Part I clearly and concisely
explains the principles of social marketing in five
chapters: • Upstream vs. downstream social marketing,
SWOT, competition • Fundamentals of social marketing,
ethics • Formative and Evaluative Research • Theories
applied in social marketing • A historical perspective
on social marketing Part II features 24 social marketing
case studies that demonstrate the application of social
marketing principles. All 24 cases follow a consistent
structure that includes: • Background • Positioning •
SWOT • Research • Objectives • The 4 P’s • Target
audience • Evaluation • Barriers and benefits •
Discussion • Competition This format allows for students
and professors to easily and effectively select
individual cases and compare between cases. This
textbook also allows instructors to encourage critical
thinking by having students compare and contrast not
only the cases themselves, but the applications used. In
addition, teaching guides with answers to discussion
questions, suggestions for activities inside and outside
of the classroom and further readings are available to
assist professors in teaching from this book.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
Auto Repair For Dummies Deanna Sclar 2019-01-07 Auto
Repair For Dummies, 2nd Edition (9781119543619) was
previously published as Auto Repair For Dummies, 2nd
Edition (9780764599026). While this version features a
new Dummies cover and design, the content is the same as
the prior release and should not be considered a new or
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updated product. The top-selling auto repair guide-400,000 copies sold--now extensively reorganized and
updated Forty-eight percent of U.S. households perform
at least some automobile maintenance on their own, with
women now accounting for one third of this $34 billion
automotive do-it-yourself market. For new or would-be
do-it-yourself mechanics, this illustrated how-to guide
has long been a must and now it's even better. A
complete reorganization now puts relevant repair and
maintenance information directly after each automotive
system overview, making it much easier to find hands-on
fix-it instructions. Author Deanna Sclar has updated
systems and repair information throughout, eliminating
discussions of carburetors and adding coverage of hybrid
and alternative fuel vehicles. She's also revised
schedules for tune-ups and oil changes, included driving
tips that can save on maintenance and repair costs, and
added new advice on troubleshooting problems and
determining when to call in a professional mechanic. For
anyone who wants to save money on car repairs and
maintenance, this book is the place to start. Deanna
Sclar (Long Beach, CA), an acclaimed auto repair expert
and consumer advocate, has contributed to the Los
Angeles Times and has been interviewed on the Today
show, NBC Nightly News, and other television programs.
Chickenhawk Robert Mason 2005-03-29 A true, bestselling
story from the battlefield that faithfully portrays the
horror, the madness, and the trauma of the Vietnam War
More than half a million copies of Chickenhawk have been
sold since it was first published in 1983. Now with a
new afterword by the author and photographs taken by him
during the conflict, this straight-from-the-shoulder
account tells the electrifying truth about the
helicopter war in Vietnam. This is Robert Mason’s
astounding personal story of men at war. A veteran of
more than one thousand combat missions, Mason gives
staggering descriptions that cut to the heart of the
combat experience: the fear and belligerence, the quiet
insights and raging madness, the lasting friendships and
sudden death—the extreme emotions of a "chickenhawk" in
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constant danger. "Very simply the best book so far about
Vietnam." -St. Louis Post-Dispatch
The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks 1907
Computational Fluid Dynamics for Engineers Tuncer Cebeci
2009-09-02 History reminds us of ancient examples of
fluid dynamics applications such as the Roman baths and
aqueducts that fulfilled the requirements of the
engineers who built them; of ships of various types with
adequate hull designs, and of wind energy systems, built
long before the subject of fluid mechanics was
formalized by Reynolds, Newton, Euler, Navier, Stokes,
Prandtl and others. The twentieth century has witnessed
many more examples of applications of fluid dynamics for
the use of humanity, all designed without the use of
electronic computers. They include prime movers such as
internal-combustion engines, gas and steam turbines,
flight vehicles, and environmental systems for pollution
control and ventilation. Computational Fluid Dynamics
(CFD) deals with the numerical analysis of these
phenomena. Despite impressive progress in recent years,
CFD remains an imperfect tool in the comparatively
mature discipline of fluid dynamics, partly because
electronic digital computers have been in widespread use
for less than thirty years. The Navier-Stokes equations,
which govern the motion of a Newtonian viscous fluid
were formulated well over a century ago. The most
straightforward method of attacking any fluid dynamics
problem is to solve these equations for the appropriate
boundary conditions. Analytical solutions are few and
trivial and, even with today's supercomputers,
numerically exact solution of the complete equations for
the three-dimensional, time-dependent motion of
turbulent flow is prohibitively expensive except for
basic research studies in sim ple configurations at low
Reynolds numbers. Therefore, the "straightforward"
approach is still impracticable for engineering
purposes.
Warhammer Fantasy Roleplay 4e Core Cubicle 7 2018-12-12
Warhammer Fantasy Roleplay takes your customers back to
the Old World. Get the gang together, create your
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(anti)heroes, and set off to make your way through the
vile corruption, scheming plotters and terrifying
creatures intent on destruction. The Warhammer Fantasy
Roleplay Rulebook contains everything you need for grim
and perilous roleplaying adventures in the Old World.
320 page full color hardcover
Getting Gamers Jamie Madigan 2019-02-08 A psychologist
and life-long fan of video games helps you understand
what psychology has to say about why video games and
mobile game apps are designed the way they are, why
players behave as they do, and the psychological tricks
used to market and sell them.
Interactivity, Game Creation, Design, Learning, and
Innovation Anthony L. Brooks 2017-03-17 This book
constitutes the proceedings of two conferences: The 5th
International Conference on ArtsIT, Interactivity and
Game Creation (ArtsIT 2016) and the First International
Conference on Design, Learning and Innovation (DLI
2016). ArtsIT is reflecting trends in the expanding
field of digital art, interactive art, and how game
creation is considered an art form. The decision was
made to augment the title of ArtsIT to be in future
known as “The International Conference on Interactivity,
Game Creation, Design, Learning, and Innovation”. The
event was hosted in Esbjerg, Denmark in May 2016 and
attracted 76 submissions from which 34 full papers were
selected for publication in this book. The papers
represent a forum for the dissemination of cutting-edge
research results in the area of arts, design and
technology.
Moon Walk Michael Jackson 2009 Michael Jackson's only
autobiography, illustrated with rare photographs from
Jackson family albums and Michael's personal
photographic archives, as well as a drawing done by
Michael exclusively for this book.
Metagaming Stephanie Boluk 2017-04-04 The greatest trick
the videogame industry ever pulled was convincing the
world that videogames were games rather than a medium
for making metagames. Elegantly defined as “games about
games,” metagames implicate a diverse range of practices
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that stray outside the boundaries and bend the rules:
from technical glitches and forbidden strategies to
Renaissance painting, algorithmic trading, professional
sports, and the War on Terror. In Metagaming, Stephanie
Boluk and Patrick LeMieux demonstrate how games always
extend beyond the screen, and how modders, mappers,
streamers, spectators, analysts, and artists are
changing the way we play. Metagaming uncovers these
alternative histories of play by exploring the strange
experiences and unexpected effects that emerge in, on,
around, and through videogames. Players puzzle through
the problems of perspectival rendering in Portal,
perform clandestine acts of electronic espionage in EVE
Online, compete and commentate in Korean StarCraft, and
speedrun The Legend of Zelda in record times (with or
without the use of vision). Companies like Valve attempt
to capture the metagame through international e-sports
and online marketplaces while the corporate history of
Super Mario Bros. is undermined by the endless levels of
Infinite Mario, the frustrating pranks of Asshole Mario,
and even Super Mario Clouds, a ROM hack exhibited at the
Whitney Museum of American Art. One of the only books to
include original software alongside each chapter,
Metagaming transforms videogames from packaged products
into instruments, equipment, tools, and toys for
intervening in the sensory and political economies of
everyday life. And although videogames conflate the
creativity, criticality, and craft of play with the act
of consumption, we don’t simply play videogames—we make
metagames.
Motor Gasolines 1974
Permaculture One Bill Mollison 1990
How to Do Things with Videogames Ian Bogost 2011-08-05
In recent years, computer games have moved from the
margins of popular culture to its center. Reviews of new
games and profiles of game designers now regularly
appear in the New York Times and the New Yorker, and
sales figures for games are reported alongside those of
books, music, and movies. They are increasingly used for
purposes other than entertainment, yet debates about
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videogames still fork along one of two paths:
accusations of debasement through violence and isolation
or defensive paeans to their potential as serious
cultural works. In How to Do Things with Videogames, Ian
Bogost contends that such generalizations obscure the
limitless possibilities offered by the medium’s ability
to create complex simulated realities. Bogost, a leading
scholar of videogames and an award-winning game
designer, explores the many ways computer games are used
today: documenting important historical and cultural
events; educating both children and adults; promoting
commercial products; and serving as platforms for art,
pornography, exercise, relaxation, pranks, and politics.
Examining these applications in a series of short,
inviting, and provocative essays, he argues that
together they make the medium broader, richer, and more
relevant to a wider audience. Bogost concludes that as
videogames become ever more enmeshed with contemporary
life, the idea of gamers as social identities will
become obsolete, giving rise to gaming by the masses.
But until games are understood to have valid
applications across the cultural spectrum, their true
potential will remain unrealized. How to Do Things with
Videogames offers a fresh starting point to more fully
consider games’ progress today and promise for the
future.
Conversations with Richard Bandler Richard Bandler
2009-07-01 A rare, intimate encounter with one of the
world's most innovative masters of personal change and
growth. Richard Bandler is known worldwide for his
ability to captivate audiences and to change people's
lives for the better. His insights into the human mind
have undeniably ignited the worldwide phenomenon of
Neuro Linguistic Programming (NLP) and catapulted and
transformed the field of personal change forever.
Conversations with Richard Bandler recounts professional
and personal revelations between Richard Bandler and a
young NLP practitioner and Bandler protégé, Owen
Fitzpatrick, who is on a quest to discover the real-life
application of what Bandler defines as "personal
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freedom," or what is truly possible for the human mind.
With conversations covering diverse topics as happiness,
heartbreak, rejection, compulsions, and perfectionism,
the dialogues between Bandler and Fitzpatrick uncover
the solutions to complex issues including depression,
social anxieties, phobias, and more. Presenting neverbefore-heard insights from Richard Bandler on the field
of NLP, plus specific exercises to ignite effortless
change, and numerous anecdotes from past clients and
personal stories, Conversations with Richard Bandler
offers a way to think and live in a radically different
way.
FLAC and Numerical Modeling in Geomechanics Christine
Detournay 2020-12-18 Sixty-five papers cover a wide
range of topics from engineering applications to
theoretical developments in the areas of embankment and
slope stability, underground cavity design and mining;
dynamic analysis, soil and structure interaction, and
coupled processes and fluid flow.
Digital Fiction and the Unnatural Astrid Ensslin
2021-02-23 Refines, critiques, and expands unnatural,
cognitive, and transmedial narratology by looking at
digital-born fictions.
OpenShift for Developers Grant Shipley 2016-08-04 Keen
to build web applications for the cloud? Get a quick
hands-on introduction to OpenShift, the open source
Platform as a Service (PaaS) offering from Red Hat. With
this practical guide, you’ll learn the steps necessary
to build, deploy, and host a complete real-world
application on OpenShift without having to slog through
long, detailed explanations of the technologies
involved. OpenShift enables you to use Docker
application containers and the Kubernetes cluster
manager to automate the way you create, ship, and run
applications. Through the course of the book, you’ll
learn how to use OpenShift and the Wildfly application
server to build and then immediately deploy a Java
application online. Learn about OpenShift’s core
technology, including Docker-based containers and
Kubernetes Use a virtual machine with OpenShift
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installed and configured on your local environment
Create and deploy your first application on the
OpenShift platform Add language runtime dependencies and
connect to a database Trigger an automatic rebuild and
redeployment when you push changes to the repository Get
a working environment up in minutes with application
templates Use commands to check and debug your
application Create and build Docker-based images for
your application
Webster's New World Essential Vocabulary David A Herzog
2013-02-28 EXPAND YOUR VOCABULARY--FOR BETTER TEST
SCORES AND BETTER COMMUNICATION You probably can't learn
all the hundreds of thousands of words in the English
language--but you can learn those difficult words you're
most likely to need to know. If you want to increase
your vocabulary for standardized tests or just better
communication, Webster's New World Essential Vocabulary
is the only tool you need. It presents essential words
with definitions, example sentences, synonyms, and tense
forms. In addition to the most frequently tested terms
from the SAT and GRE tests, Webster's New World
Essential Vocabulary also includes helpful appendices on
foreign phrases, prefixes, and suffixes. Together, these
1,500 words and definitions not only prepare you for
tough tests, but also dramatically improve your
communication skills for the business world or studying
English as a second language. Whether you're worried
about college entrance exams or just want to be better
with words, this practical, helpful resource gives you
the tools you need to read, speak, and write more
persuasively, and communicate more effectively. Plus,
Handy self-tests let you gauge your understanding of
words and meaning, so you can measure your progress as
you go!
Homebrew Wind Power Dan Bartmann 2009 Harnessing the
wind can be a tricky business, but in this groundbreaking book the authors provide step-by-step,
illustrated instructions for building a wind generator
in a home workshop and then installing it in an off-grid
home electrical system. Even if you don't plan on
dayz-manual-install-instructions

building your own turbine, this book is packed with
valuable information for anyone considering wind energy.
It covers the basic physics of how the energy in moving
air is turned into electricity, and most importantly, it
will give you a realistic idea of what wind energy can
do for you--and what it can't.
Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian 1995 This is one of the
most significant military books of the twentieth
century. By an outstanding soldier of independent mind,
it pushed forward the evolution of land warfare and was
directly responsible for German armoured supremacy in
the early years of the Second World War. Published in
1937, the result of 15 years of careful study since his
days on the German General Staff in the First World War,
Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how vital the
proper use of tanks and supporting armoured vehicles
would be in the conduct of a future war. When that war
came, just two years later, he proved it, leading his
Panzers with distinction in the Polish, French and
Russian campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age,
exactly as he had forecast. This first English
translation of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an
introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
After Kurukshetra Mahāśvetā Debī 2005 With the ancient
epic Mahabharat as her source, and the battle of
Kurukshetra as a central motif, Mahasweta Devi weaves
three stories in which we visit unexpected alleys and
by-lanes of the traditional epic saga, and look at
events from the eyes of women marginalized,
dispossessed, dalit. Their eyes condemn the wanton waste
and inhumanity of war. This Kurukshetra is not the
legendary Dharmayuddha of the popular imagination but
rather a cold-blooded power game sacrificing countless
human lives. How do the women s quarters of the palace,
a colourless place of shadowy widowhood, appear to five
peasant women whose lives are no less shattered by the
Kurukshetra massacre, but who are used to dealing with
trauma in a more robust manner? How does their outlook
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on life and survival influence the young pregnant
princess who is abruptly plunged into the half-life of
uppercaste widowhood? How does a lower caste serving
woman, who was brought in to service king Dhritarashtra
when his queen was with child, view her half-royal
offspring and his decision to perform the last rites for
a father who never acknowledged him as a son? How does
an ageing Kunti, living out her last years in the
forest, come to terms with her guilt over her
unacknowledged son, Karna? And, having finally voiced
her shame aloud, how then does she face up to a crime
she has not even remembered: the murder of a family of
nishad forest dwellers? These tales, brewed in the
imagination of a master story-teller, make us look at
the Mahabharata with new eyes, insisting as they do on
the inclusion, within the master narrative, of the fates
and viewpoints of those previously unrepresented
therein: women and the underclass. MAHASWETA DEVI is one
of India s foremost writers. Her powerful, satiric
fiction has won her recognition in the form of the
Sahitya Akademi (1979), Jnanpith (1996) and Ramon
Magsaysay (1996) awards, the title of Officier del Ordre
Des Arts Et Des Lettres (2003) and the Nonino Prize
(2005), amongst several other literary honours. She was
also awarded the Padmasree in 1986, for her activist
work amongst dispossessed tribal communities. ANJUM
KATYAL is as an editor who has also translated several
plays and short stories.
Auditory Processing of Temporal Fine Structure Brian C J
Moore 2014-02-28 The book is concerned with changes in
the perception of sound that are associated with hearing
loss and aging. Hearing loss affects about 7% of the
population in developed countries, and the proportion is
increasing as the average age of the population
increases. The audiogram is the most widely used
diagnostic tool in audiology clinics around the world.
The audiogram involves measuring the threshold for
detecting sounds of different frequencies. Sometimes the
audiogram is the only diagnostic tool that is used.
However, hearing problems are not completely
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characterized by the audiogram. Two individuals with
similar audiograms may show very different abilities in
the detection and discrimination of sounds at abovethreshold levels. Also, a person may have hearing
difficulties despite having an audiogram that is within
the range conventionally considered as ‘normal’. One
factor that may influence the discrimination of sounds,
especially the ability to understand speech in
background sounds, is sensitivity to temporal fine
structure (TFS). This monograph reviews the role played
by TFS in masking, pitch perception, speech perception,
and spatial hearing, and concludes that cues derived
from TFS play an important role in all of these.
Evidence is reviewed suggesting that cochlear hearing
loss reduces the ability to use TFS cues. Also, the
ability to use TFS declines with increasing age even
when the audiogram remains normal. This provides a new
dimension to the changes in hearing associated with
aging, a topic that is currently of great interest in
view of the increasing proportion of older people in the
population. The study of the role of TFS in auditory
processing has been a hot topic in recent years. While
there have been many research papers on this topic in
specialized journals, there has been no overall review
that pulls together the different research findings and
presents and interprets them within a coherent
framework. This monograph fills this gap.
Contents:Processing of Sound in the Auditory System and
Neural Representation of Temporal Fine StructureThe Role
of TFS in MaskingThe Role of TFS in Pitch PerceptionThe
Role of TFS in Speech PerceptionThe Influence of Hearing
Loss and Age on the Binaural Processing of TFSOverview,
Conclusions and Practical Implications Readership:
Medical professionals, academics and clinicians in
hearing, life science students and biomedical
researchers. Key Features:Sensitivity to temporal fine
structure (TFS) in sound is currently a hot topic, but
no other book focuses on this topicThe book provides a
critical review and interpretation of data on
sensitivity to TFS and how sensitivity is affected by
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hearing loss and ageThe author has published extensively
in this areaKeywords:Hearing;Hearing Loss;Age;Temporal
Fine Structure;Envelope;Hearing Impairment
Proud Promise Jean Huon 1995
A SECRET SORROW Karen Van Der Zee 2015-04-13 After her
nightmarish recovery from a serious car accident, Faye
gets horrible news from her doctor, and it hits her hard
like a rock: she can’t bear children. In extreme shock,
she breaks off her engagement, leaves her job and
confines herself in her family home. One day, she meets
her brother’s best friend , and her soul makes a first
step to healing.
The Fledgling Handbook 101 P. C. Cast 2014-05-06 Merry
meet, fledgling. Welcome to a new life, a new world, and
a new you. Welcome to the House of Night! This might
seem like a scary time, Fledgling, but never fear! As
you start your journey through the ancient halls of the
House of Night, this indispensable handbook will aid you
in your transition from human to fledgling. Within these
pages you will find invaluable information about the
history of vampyres. You will also come to a better
understanding of your body's transformation, as well as
read words of hope from great vampyres of the past and
learn essential foundations of rituals and lore. Now,
Fledgling, read on. A new life awaits you; your path to
that magickal future begins here!
Introduction to Radar Using Python and MATLAB Lee Andrew
(Andy) Harrison 2019-10-31 This comprehensive resource
provides readers with the tools necessary to perform
analysis of various waveforms for use in radar systems.
It provides information about how to produce synthetic
aperture (SAR) images by giving a tomographic
formulation and implementation for SAR imaging. Tracking
filter fundamentals, and each parameter associated with
the filter and how each affects tracking performance are
also presented. Various radar cross section measurement
techniques are covered, along with waveform selection
analysis through the study of the ambiguity function for
each particular waveform from simple linear frequency
modulation (LFM) waveforms to more complicated coded
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waveforms. The text includes the Python tool suite,
which allows the reader to analyze and predict radar
performance for various scenarios and applications. Also
provided are MATLAB® scripts corresponding to the Python
tools. The software includes a user-friendly graphical
user interface (GUI) that provides visualizations of the
concepts being covered. Users have full access to both
the Python and MATLAB source code to modify for their
application. With examples using the tool suite are
given at the end of each chapter, this text gives
readers a clear understanding of how important target
scattering is in areas of target detection, target
tracking, pulse integration, and target discrimination.
US Army Infantryman in Vietnam 1965–73 Gordon L. Rottman
2012-09-20 This book tells the compelling story of the
average US infantryman in Vietnam. Beginning with
conscription, enlistment, Basic Training, and Advanced
Individual Training at the Armed Forces Induction Center
at Fort Polk (the infamous “Tigerland”), it goes on to
explore the day-to-day realities of service in Vietnam,
from routine tasks at the firebase to search-and-destroy
missions, rocket attacks, and firefights in the field.
Weaponry, clothing, and equipment are all described and
shown in detailed color plates. A vivid picture of the
unique culture and experiences of these soldiers emerges
– from their vernacular to the prospect of returning to
an indifferent, if not hostile, homeland.
Discovering Statistics Using R Andy Field 2012-03-07
Lecturers - request an e-inspection copy of this text or
contact your local SAGE representative to discuss your
course needs. Watch Andy Field's introductory video to
Discovering Statistics Using R Keeping the uniquely
humorous and self-deprecating style that has made
students across the world fall in love with Andy Field's
books, Discovering Statistics Using R takes students on
a journey of statistical discovery using R, a free,
flexible and dynamically changing software tool for data
analysis that is becoming increasingly popular across
the social and behavioural sciences throughout the
world. The journey begins by explaining basic
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statistical and research concepts before a guided tour
of the R software environment. Next you discover the
importance of exploring and graphing data, before moving
onto statistical tests that are the foundations of the
rest of the book (for example correlation and
regression). You will then stride confidently into
intermediate level analyses such as ANOVA, before ending
your journey with advanced techniques such as MANOVA and
multilevel models. Although there is enough theory to
help you gain the necessary conceptual understanding of
what you're doing, the emphasis is on applying what you
learn to playful and real-world examples that should
make the experience more fun than you might expect. Like
its sister textbooks, Discovering Statistics Using R is
written in an irreverent style and follows the same
ground-breaking structure and pedagogical approach. The
core material is augmented by a cast of characters to
help the reader on their way, together with hundreds of
examples, self-assessment tests to consolidate
knowledge, and additional website material for those
wanting to learn more. Given this book's accessibility,
fun spirit, and use of bizarre real-world research it
should be essential for anyone wanting to learn about
statistics using the freely-available R software.
The Interactive Past Angus A. A. Mol 2017-05-15 The
Interactive Past brings together a diverse group of
thinkers -- including archaeologists, heritage scholars,
game creators, conservators and more -- who explore the
interface of video games and the past in a series of
unique and engaging writings.
The Secret to Teen Power Paul Harrington 2009-09-16 The
Secretis an international phenomenon that has inspired
millions of people to live extraordinary lives. The
Secret to Teen Powermakes that material accessible and
relevant for today's over programmed, stressed-out
teens. It explains how the law of attraction can help
teens navigate their friendships, relationships,
schoolwork, money, and even more global issues like
politics and the environment. It all happens through the
basic principles outlined in The Secret to Teen
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Powerthat will bring happiness and fulfilment for all
who embrace it.
Narrative Mechanics Beat Suter 2021-05-31 What do
stories in games have in common with political
narratives? This book identifies narrative strategies as
mechanisms for meaning and manipulation in games and
real life. It shows that the narrative mechanics so
clearly identifiable in games are increasingly used (and
abused) in politics and social life. They have »many
faces«, displays and interfaces. They occur as texts,
recipes, stories, dramas in three acts, movies, videos,
tweets, journeys of heroes, but also as rewarding
stories in games and as narratives in society - such as
a career from rags to riches, the concept of modernity
or market economy. Below their surface, however,
narrative mechanics are a particular type of
motivational design - of game mechanics.
Keyboard For Dummies Jerry Kovarsky 2013-10-31 The easy
way to get keyed up on the keyboard Where Piano For
Dummies helps budding musicians to master the black-andwhite musical keyboard, Keyboard For Dummies helps them
understand the possibilities that unfold when those
black-and-whites are connected to state-of-the-art music
technology. Keyboard For Dummies explains the ins-andouts of modern keyboards and helps you get the most out
of their capabilities. Key content coverage includes: an
overview of the types of keyboards available today and
how they differ from acoustic pianos; expert advice on
choosing the right keyboard for your wants/needs and how
to shop and compare the various models; a close look at
the types of sounds an electronic keyboard offers and
how to achieve them; step-by-step instruction on how to
use keyboards anywhere using external speakers, amps,
home stereos, computers, and tablets; guidance on how to
use keyboard software and applications to get the most
out of keyboard technology; and much more. A multimedia
component for this title will be hosted at Dummies.com
and includes companion audio tracks that demonstrate
techniques and sounds found in the book Step-by-step
instructions make learning keyboard easy and fun
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Introduces you to the musical possibilities of the
keyboard If you're new to the keyboard or looking to

dayz-manual-install-instructions

take your skills to the next level, Keyboard For Dummies
is a thorough guide to the ins and outs of this popular
instrument.
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